
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF BREEZY POINT 
 
 
Mayor Angel Zierden and Councilmember Rebecca Ball have called for a special 
meeting of the Breezy Point City Council. This special meeting will be held on 
February 20, 2024, at 4:00 p.m. The purpose of this special meeting is to discuss 
a potential alternative for city hall. 
 
 
When  February 20, 2024 4:00 p.m. 
Where  Breezy Point City Council Chambers  

8319 County Road 11 
  Breezy Point, MN 56472 
Agenda  Discussion of a Potential Alternative for City Hall 
 
 
By Order of the Breezy Point City Council 
 
David C. Chanski, City Administrator 
 
Posted February 12, 2024 
 
 

 


